
February 21, 2016 
121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947     

570-297-4818   www.fbctpa.com  

Thanks for joining us today. If you are a new or returning guest please fill 

out the Connection Card on the reverse and place it in the offering box 

or drop it off at the welcome center. 

welcome to fellowship! 

                                                                  

Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor: mark@fbctpa.com 570-362-0212                                                       

Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries: carl@fbctpa.com 570-529-3700           

Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant: stephanie@fbctpa.com 570-250-7963                            

Dale Harper - Lead Deacon: 570-364-5212                                                                    

connect with us! 
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Sunday Morning 10:30  ~  

Join us as we worship God and learn from His word.          

Nursery ~ Birth through age 3 

Staffed nursery down the main hall to the left, we ask 

that an adult sign children in/out of nursery. Parents 

are welcome to stay with their child if they prefer. 

Kid’s Church ~ Age 4 through 4th Grade 

In the youth wing during the worship service. Chil-

dren will be dismissed during the service.  

WORSHIP SERVICE 

STUDENT MINISTRY 

Sunday Nights  ~ 5th through 12th grade               
Youth group tonight, 6:00 pm -8:00 pm tonight at the 
Troy middle school gym! Any questions see Pastor 
Carl!   

SENIORS MINISTRY 

SonShiners 10:30 AM ~ 2nd and 4th Tuesdays 

Bible study/fellowship group for Seniors will meet 

this Tuesday, February 23rd. Everyone welcome, any 

questions see Pastor Mark. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 

Sunday Morning 9:30  ~  
Sunday School for all ages meet in various rooms 
throughout the church. Staffed nursery provided. 

 

 

 

For more information, complete the 

form to the right and drop this tear-off 

in the offering box or at the welcome 

center and pick up a welcome gift. 

Name:____________________________ 

Address:__________________________ 

__________________________________ 

Phone:___________________________ 

Email: ____________________________ 

I would like prayer for: 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

 

 For Staff Only 

  For Church-wide Prayer Chain 

 

I would like a visit from the pastor:    

I would like information about: 

  Beginning a relationship with God 

  Baptism 

  Membership 

  Kids Info (through 6th grade) 

 Teens Info (5th-12th grade) 

  Serving Opportunities 

 

          February 21, 2016 

Please check all that apply: 

1st-time Guest   Returning Guest 

Married Single College   Teen 

CONNECTION CARD 

Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering 

boxes in the lobby or in offering baskets that are 

passed during the service. Giving has always been an 

important part of worship. Thank you for  your faithful 

support.      

TITHES & OFFERINGS 

SUNDAY, 

Feb. 21st 

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

We are excited to share with you the Global shoebox col-

lection total for 2015. The numbers are in and 11,213,010 

shoebox gifts were lovingly packed by millions of individu-

als all over the world in 2015. Their goal in the US was to 

collect 8.6 million shoeboxes, praise God for his provision 

of 8,765,637 shoebox gifts collected within the US! 

Thank you for your  

prayers and support!   

Nicaragua Mission Trip 2016 

Praise the Lord! 


